
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. programme 

A reminder to parents that on Monday morning Years 1-6 will be having separate age appropriate 
assemblies aimed at helping children understand abuse and how to stay safe. Children are taught to 
speak out if they are worried either to a safe adult or Childline.   
 
Parents and carers are asked to let school know if their child may have experienced anything (in the 
past or happening now) which may mean they need extra support before, during or after taking part in 
this programme. 
 

If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay safe. programme visit: 
www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 

 
The following Monday (3rd Feb) Years 2, 5 and 6 will be having workshops following on from the 
assemblies to support them on staying safe and speaking out led by an NSPCC representative.  
 
Year 4 Learning 
Year 4 have been writing the opening to the Iron Man inspired by the work of Ted Hughes. They wrote 
their own effective sentences drawing on a range of vocabulary and making it their own. Here are three 
examples - enjoy! 
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Attendance Matters! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Date Event 

Monday 27th January Speak out, stay safe NSPCC assemblies 
See Newsletter 460 for more information 

Wednesday 29th January Chinese New Year 

Thursday 30th January Chinese New Year celebration lunch (see menu below) 

WKBG 3rd February Children’s Mental Health Week 

Friday 7th February NSPCC Number Day 

WKBG 10th February Safer Internet Week 

Wednesday 12th February Class photos 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February Half term 

 
Yours sincerely,  
Mark Owen Headteacher 
 

 
 

Class Attendance WB 20/01/25 

Reception  95.48% 

Year 1 97.67% 

Year 2 93.79% 

Year 3 99.64% 

Year 4 96.55% 

Year 5 99% 

Year 6 97.41% 

Total 97.08% 

Attendance Cup 
Winner 

WB 20/01/2025 
 

Year 3! 



  

 
 

Friday 7th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 7th February 2025 we will be celebrating another Number day.  
 
This is a day where schools raise money for the NSPCC and make a real difference to the lives of 
vulnerable children across the UK. Gillespie has taken part in this important event for many years now 
and we are always happy to be involved. 
 
To help raise some money for the NSPCC (National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children) 
we are inviting children once again to come to school wearing an item of clothing with digits on (e.g. 
football shirt) or a onesie or even dressed up as a dice, ruler or calculator!  
 
We will have an assembly to highlight the work of the NSPCC to the children and in class they will take 
part in a number challenge and engage in lots of fun maths activities throughout the day. 
 
Early Years will go on  a number hunt and be challenged to find numbers between 1-10 (in Nursery) 
& 1-20 (in reception), Year 1 children will be challenged to know simple number bonds to 10/20 and 
children in years 2-6 will be challenged on their times tables/division facts. Teachers will set the 
challenges for their classes (as they know the children best).  
 
Children or parents do not need to bring cash to school but it would be great if you would donate 
what you are able to online to the NSPCC via the JustGiving link below. We hope as many people as 
possible can help.  
 
The link to donate to the NSPCC:  
https://www.justgiving.com/page/gillespienumberday2025 
Thank you for all your cooperation and support in advance. 
 
Kind Regards  
Katrina Moses 
Deputy Head 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/gillespienumberday2025


The Eco-Committee would like to encourage families to get involved in the RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch 
24th - 26th of January. Each Eco-Committee member will be bringing home a guide and resources to 
take part. These are included in the newsletter for anyone else that would like to download them and 
participate. Meg, Eco-Committee Coordinator. 
 

 

 
 
 



 


